
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE 
|7/23/2025 
DOCUMENT NO . 06774.-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:57 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket# 2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:10 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket# 2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Gabriela Dominguez <dominguezgabriela959@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 7:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 

As a longtime customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL), I am writing to express my support for the 
company’s current rate case. I understand that any rate increase is taken seriously, but I believe FPL’s 
request is justified and in the best long-term interest of its customers and the state. 

FPL has consistently delivered reliable, clean, and increasingly modern energy service. Compared to 
other electric utilities across the country, FPL’s rates remain among the lowest. This is especially 
important today, as energy costs continue to rise in many parts of the U.S. For Floridians like me, having 
access to affordable, dependable power helps keep household expenses manageable and supports our 
state’s economic stability. 

I also appreciate FPL’s continued investments in storm hardening, grid modernization, and clean energy 
sources such as solar. These upgrades not only improve reliability but help protect us during severe 
weather events — something critical in our hurricane-prone state. The ability to maintain strong 
infrastructure without dramatically increasing customer bills shows a high level of efficiency and 
planning. 

I hope the Commission will consider these factors when evaluating the rate case. FPL has earned the 
trust of many Floridians through its responsible stewardship, and I support its efforts to continue 
providing affordable and reliable service. 
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Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Gabriela Dominguez 
9471 SW 12 Street Miami, Florida 33174 

2 


